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My name is Karen Wolfgang, and I own a Portland-based business created to help people
grow their own food. We have worked mostly in urban and suburban neighborhoods,
empowering our clients to take action to create more sustainable lifestyles and make an
impact on community wellness.

I urge your leadership in passing legislation that 1) puts a limit and price on greenhouse
gas emissions; 2) provides incentives for climate-friendly agricultural practices; and 3)
helps our communities prepare for the impacts of a changing climate.

Cap and Invest legislation is critical to ensuring that Oregon limits climate pollution and
can provide resources to support agricultural practices that mitigate climate change and
create resiliency in the face of climate change. 

I look forward to seeing our state take a leadership role in addressing the climate crisis.

All best,

Karen

CEO, Independence Gardens LLC
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